


(your address & the date)






Leonie Herx MD, President 
Canadian Society of Palliative Care Physicians (CSPCP) 
Suite 584 
1A – 12830 – 96th Avenue 
Surrey, British Columbia V3V 0C2

Dear Ms. Herx:

I am writing to let you know that I support the joint position of the 
 Canadian Hospice Palliative Care Association and the Canadian Society of Palliative Care Physicians with regards to MAiD. 

I agree that Canadians need access to quality palliative care when they are nearing the end of their lives.  The current MAiD legislation is concerned with getting rid of the sick and dying earlier and is not compassionate, nor does it give the patient dignity.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I pray daily that the practice of Medical Assistance in Dying is revoked in this country and that funding for palliative care is increased nationwide. Thank you for the courage to voice your position clearly.

Yours truly,




(your name & signature)
